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4th December 2017 

 
To the Chairperson and Members of  
The Central Area Committee. 
 
 

GDA Report – December Area Committee 
 
 

The GDA are submitting a planning application for the planned new Educate Together 
Primary school on the Grangegorman site which will fall under the SDZ planning scheme.  
 
The GDA also now propose to apply for planning permission to carry out works on the 
triangle at the Rathdown Road/ Grangegorman Upper junction to address the safety issues 
there. This will be a normal planning application.  
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